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I greatly oppose SB210 that would make in-person voting the only option.  As a 

senior, I am not always able to get to a polling place. Getting rid of mail-in voting has 

no logic to it except to suppress voting (which is anti-democracy and encouraging 

only young, able people to stand in line to vote and willing to pay for parking 

depending on voting site).  Oregon’s mail-in voting method has been a national 

success.  Why break what is not broken!!! Why? 


